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6th September 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE!!!!! Where did the summer go? We hope you all had an amazing 
break. Here’s to another school year; They seem to come around too fast! 

With all of the amazing fundraising completed last year, we would like to kick off our activities for 
the year ahead as soon as possible. We would also like to extend a warm welcome to all new 
families joining the school. 

With this in mind, we are very pleased to confirm the following events already planned for 
September and we would LOVE to see as many of you as possible at these, including any new 
parents who may like to become part of our friendly fundraising committee. However big or small 
you feel your contribution could be, your support would be vital in helping us raise much needed 
funds to enhance your child(ren)’s learning at school. If you think you may be able to help, do let us 
know. You do not have to attend our meetings unless this is convenient. If so, younger children are 
welcome to come along for the fun too! Whether you are new, or well acquainted with school, we 
hope to see you very soon. 

The Friends
SEPTEMBER EVENTS 

Friday 15th September  AGM and Welcome Event (in the school hall after sharing assembly). 

Friday 29th September   Bag2School clothes recycling. The more we weigh, the more money 
    they pay!  
    Please bring your bags to the gate at drop off. Look out for the  
    bags coming home and go crazy filling them all with those  outgrown 
    clothes and shoes! 
  
Friday 29th September This date is also our MacMillan Coffee Morning  which we will be  
    running for the village (again after assembly) with all proceeds going 
    to this amazing charity. We would love to see you there and would 
    welcome any of your amazing baking (or bought!) cake creations.  
    Another reminder of this event will follow. 

****ALSO….PLEASE DON’T FORGET!**** 

Our ongoing school fundraising site now has 23 members and has already raised an amazing 
£336 just from parents doing their regular shopping online!  

ITS JUST SO EASY TO RAISE ££££££ FOR SCHOOL IN THIS WAY!  

Please check it out, and sign up today: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/focoepa/

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/focoepa/

